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June 1, 2018 
 
Welcome to the IPF Atid - OneTable Summer Shabbat Series. As two Jewish 
organizations that work with young professionals across cities in the United States, 
the Israel Policy Forum and OneTable are incredibly excited to have you partner 
with us.  
 
Israel Policy Forum strives to shape the discourse and mobilize support among 
American Jewish leaders and US policymakers for the realization of a viable two-
state solution consistent with Israel's security. We do this by educating political 
and communal leaders on pragmatic policy ideas developed by credible security 
experts. 
 
At a tumultuous time in the Middle East in general, and with uncertainty about the 
future direction of Israeli-Palestinian peacemaking in particular, you have found 
yourself at this partnership webpage because you are choosing to engage in this 
complex and challenging, yet most important, topic through education, dialogue, 
and nuanced exploration.   
 
The Shabbat table is a cherished tradition that brings friends, family, colleagues, 
and community together over our shared values and history. We commend you for 
your initiative in bringing the IPF Atid conversation to your OneTable dinner and 
welcome your further involvement in our work ahead.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susie Gelman 
Board Chair, 
Israel Policy Forum 
 

Adena Philips 
Chair, IPF Atid and board member 
Israel Policy Forum

 
To learn more about becoming involved with the Israel Policy Forum, contact us at 
info@ipforum.org or visit www.israelpolicyforum.org.  
 


